
 

 

 

 

 . 

                           First Baptist Church-1400 Nolan Trace-P. O. box 1568-Leesville, LA 71446-337 239 6535 

                            First Baptist Bulletin is published bi-weekly by First Baptist Church, 1400 Nolan Trace, Leesville, LA 

                           

Non-Profit Org. 
US Postage Paid 
Leesville, LA 71446 
Permit #463 

 

                   Serving God ï Loving People 

      

 

 

 

 

   

 

 

 

 

 

                     
 

              

 

Sunday 
Sunday Bible Study for all ages: 9:30 A.M. 

Sunday Worship Services: 10:45 A.M.  
/ƘƛƭŘǊŜƴΩǎ /ƘƻƛǊ рΥлл ta 
D!Ωǎ ϧ w!Ωǎ сΥлл ta 

      Sunday Evening 6 PM in the CLC 
Wednesday 

Awana 6:00 ς 7:30 PM 
Youth & Adult Bible Study @ 6:00 P.M.-CLC 

Adult Choir @ 7:00 P.M. 

FBC State of Affairs 
2017 Monthly Budget Requirement $40,352.00                                                                                                              
Received November 12, 2017              19,674.45                                                                           
Received November 19, 2017                3,744.77 
Received November 26, 2017              15,084.45                      
Total received for November 2017     49,510.97 

Sunday School Report 
                                      11/12      11/19    11/26 
Members Present          162          161        150                                                                           
Visitors                            23            26         25                                                                                                                              
Worship                          161          186       206                        
     Attendance                                        
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
DECEMBER  

7 - Scott Taylor 
      Rachel Hillman 
11- Gene LaCaze 
       Randall Smith 
12- Pam Nunn 
14- Jackie Self 
15- Anna Wimberly 
17- Sheri Hughes 
      Jeri Mayo 
      Margaret Williams 
      Susanne Nash 
19- Glen Hunt 
       Antrell Broom 
       Ariel Thomas 
20- Tinley Harvey 

 

First Baptist 

Church of 

Leesville 
1400 Nolan Trace 

Leesville, LA 71446 

               Staff 
Bro. Jeff Coleman 

Pastor 
 

Bro. Craig Forque 

Music Minister & 

Assoc. Pastor 

 

Bro. Sean Slate 

Interim Youth Minister  

Deacon on Call: 

Curtis Brumley 

Nov. 26- Dec. 2 

337 239 2382 (h) 

337 208 7382 (c) 

  

        Billy Johnson 

December 3-9  

     337 537 3383 (h) 

     337 208 7417(c) 

 

Alan Loris 

December 10-16 

337 537 4105 (h) 

202 577 1437 (c) 

 
      Church Office 

        337 239 6535 

     Fax: 337 238 0492 
fbcleesville@suddenlinkmail.com. 

    Web: fbc-leesville.org 

Suddenlink 

Channel 61 

December Van Driver 
Roger Rolon 
337 208 7124 

Volume: X  Number 23 
December 1, 2017 

 

 

 

 

 
Congratulations Isabella 

Berrios from the 3 rd & 4 th 

grade Sunday School 

class for memorizing all  

your Bible verses and 

filling your card!!!  

 

Lottie Moon Christmas Offering 
Goal 

$10,000.00 

òSeason of Hopeó 

Presented by: First Baptist C hurch Choir  

and Drama Team  

Friday, December 8, 2017 at 7:00 P.M.  

Saturday, December 9, 2017 at 7:00 P.M.  

Sunday, December 10, 2017 at 10:45 A.M.  

Everyone is invited  
Free Admi ssion  

FBC Family, 

Thank you all so much for 
the calls, texts, and visits 
during my hospital stay. I 
am so very grateful for you 
all. Most of all, thank you 
for keeping me in your 
prayers. 
Jessica Wilson 

https://www.google.com/url?sa=i&rct=j&q=&esrc=s&source=images&cd=&cad=rja&uact=8&ved=0CAcQjRxqFQoTCI3RkpGZ5cYCFQVckgodfz8A5A&url=https://joanmoseley.wordpress.com/category/happy-birthday-wishes-2/&ei=s4uqVc2rAoW4yQT__oCgDg&bvm=bv.98197061,d.cGU&psig=AFQjCNG8NELwVBAheHS_IyvE-_i3h18TrQ&ust=1437326370824290
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A Note From the Pastor 
So often when we read the Christmas story, we use the version found in the gospel of Luke.  

It is the most detailed account in scripture of the birth of Jesus.  But if you read the story in Matthew, you have to deal with the 
genealogy of Christ.  Some would prefer to skip over all those names, claiming they are not that important to the story, but if 
you take time to study them carefully, you will find a word there after every few names.  
 No, it is not typed in the text, but it is there.  That word is grace.   

In that list of names, you will find Tamar, a former prostitute who had relations with her father-in-law.  There is Rahab 
ƛƴ ǘƘŜ ƭƛǎǘ ǿƘƻ ǿŀǎ ǘƘŜ ǘƻǿƴ ƻŦ WŜǊƛŎƘƻΩǎ Ƴŀƛƴ ǇǊƻǎǘƛǘǳǘŜΦ  ¸ƻǳ ǿƛƭƭ ŀƭǎƻ ƴƻǘƛŎŜ wǳǘƘ ǿƘƻ ǿŀǎ ŀ ƳŜƳōŜǊ ƻŦ ŀ ǇŜƻǇƭŜ ƎǊƻǳǇ ǘƘŀǘ 
worshipped pagan gods, and of course you will find Bathsheba.  She committed adultery with King David. 
Not the type of ladies you would think the Messiah would come from, but because of grace, they too are included in the family 
line of Jesus. 

²Ŝ ŀǊŜ ŀƭǎƻ ŀ ǇŀǊǘ ƻŦ ǘƘŀǘ ŦŀƳƛƭȅ ƭƛƴŜ ǎƛƴŎŜ ǿŜ ƘŀǾŜ ōŜŜƴ ōƻǊƴ ŀƎŀƛƴ ƛƴǘƻ DƻŘΩǎ ŦŀƳƛƭȅ ŀƴŘ L ŀƳ ŎŜǊǘŀƛƴ ǘƘŀt if our 
names were listed there, the word grace would be behind us as well.  If it were not for grace, we would not have a prayer of 
eternal life. So, as we are entering into the holiday season, since grace has been extended to us, we need to extend it to 
others.  It is a stressful time of the year.  Just so much crammed into short period of time and if not careful, we can overlook 
the real meanings of Christmas.  Along with joy and promise and salvation and other words to celebrate during this time, we 
cannot overlook grace.   Be graceful to each other this season, what an amazing gift to give. 

Please keep up with your December calendar, the month is filled with Christmas activities and I would encourage you 

to be a part of them.  Not only is celebrating with our families a wonderful time, but celebrating with our spiritual family is just 

as special. 

Our verse this week comes from Psalm 95:1-н ǿƘŜǊŜ ǿŜ ƎŜǘ ǘƘŜ ƛƴǎǇƛǊŀǘƛƻƴ ŦƻǊ ǘƘŜ /ƘǊƛǎǘƳŀǎ ŎŀǊƻƭ h /ƻƳŜ [Ŝǘ ¦ǎ !ŘƻǊŜ IƛƳΧ 

Oh come, let us sing to the Lord; let us make a joyful noise to the rock of our salvation! 

Let us come into his presence with thanksgiving; let us make a joyful noise to him with songs of praise! 

I would encourage you to read the entire chapter as you point someone to Jesus and have a blessed week. 
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Music Notes from Bro Craig  
I hope that everyone had a wonderful Thanksgiving and that your Christmas Season has started of with blessings 

untold. We had a wonderful time at First Baptist Church last Sunday Night as we kicked off the Christmas Season with 

άtǊŜǇŀǊƛƴƎ ŦƻǊ /ƘǊƛǎǘƳŀǎέΦ L ǿŀƴǘ ǘƻ ǘƘŀƴƪ wƻƎŜǊ wƻƭƻƴΣ Robyn Brians, Michelle Self, Shirley Quinones, Jackie Self, Pam Nunn, 

Brenda Bealer, Dustin Smith, and Brother Jeff for doing readings for us. In addition to these, The Adult Choir, Gracyn Tuck, 

Elizabeth Cyr, Grant Blackwell, Sean and Deedee Slate, and Austin and Anden Wilson blessed our hearts beautiful singing. 

Elizabeth also accompanied on the piano and provided offertory on the saxophone. John Brumley ran sound, Debbie Smith the 

projector, and Natalie Smith and Aurora Williams ran the cameras. Thank you all for inspiring us and pointing us to Jesus. 

 I also want to thank Mrs. Macel Anderson for her beautiful accompaniment and offertory on Nov. 26 and to the choir 

ŦƻǊ ǘƘŜƛǊ ƛƴǎǇƛǊŜŘ ǎƛƴƎƛƴƎ ƻŦ άDƛǾƛƴƎ ¢ƘŀƴƪǎΣέ ά²Ŝ ²ƛƭƭ wŜƳŜƳōŜǊΣέ  ά/ƘǊƛǎǘ ƛǎ .ƻǊƴΣέ ŀƴŘ ά5ƻ bƻǘ .Ŝ !ŦǊŀƛŘέΦ ¢Ƙŀƴƪ ȅƻǳ ŀƭƭ ŦƻǊ 

ǳǎƛƴƎ ȅƻǳǊ ǘŀƭŜƴǘǎ ƛƴ ǘƘŜ [ƻǊŘΩǎ ǎŜǊǾƛŎŜΦ 

 On Dec. 8, 9, and 10 we will be having the /ƘǊƛǎǘƳŀǎ tǊƻƎǊŀƳ нлмтΣ ά{Ŝŀǎƻƴ ƻŦ IƻǇŜέΦ It will begin at 7 Pm on Friday 

and Saturday and at 10:45 AM on Sunday. There is a lot going on that weekend in the city of Leesville, so please be diligent in 

inviting family and friends to attend. Remember, it is always best to see it in person. Even though we are televised, sometimes 

situations arise where the signal is unavailable. If you would like to participate in some way in putting the program on, there 

are still opportunities both in the public eye and behind the scenes. We could even use some folks to make cookies for Friday 

and Saturday night as a hospitality to those who attend. Most of all, we all would appreciate your prayer. May the Lord use us 

as His instruments to extend His hope to a hurting world. 

 !ƭǎƻΣ Řƻ ƴƻǘ ŦƻǊƎŜǘ ǘƘŀǘ ƻǳǊ /ƘƛƭŘǊŜƴΩǎ aǳǎƛŎŀƭΣ ά! ¢ǊŜŜ [ƻǘ /ƘǊƛǎǘƳŀǎέ ǿƛƭƭ ōŜ 5ŜŎŜƳōŜǊ мт ŀǘ с taΦ 
May the Lord bless you all more abundantly than you could ever hope or expect.  
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Thank You 
Dear Church Family, 

Thank you for packing boxes, 
helping with shipping costs and 
praying for the children that will 
receive these gifts. Your time, 
effort and resources are greatly 

appreciated! 100 plus boxes were 
turned in that will touch the lives 

of children around the world. 
Janet Cannon 

 

The 30th Judicial Bar Association is 

hosting a Retirement Ceremony 

honoring Judge Vernon B. Clark 

Friday, December 15th Eleven AM at the 

Vernon parish Court House. 

3rd Floor 

Everyone is cordially invited to attend 

òTree Lot Christmasó 

Presented by the Childrenõs Choir 

of First Baptist Church  

December 17, 2017 at 6:00 PM  

ATTENTION  
 

DMA Visitation has been moved to 
Thursday, December 7, 2017 for the 
month of December only. Come and 

help to receive a blessing! 
 



 

 

 

Thanksgiving at First Baptist Church, Leesville, LA 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Come and join us at FBC Leesville for December Happenings as we 

celebrate the birth of our Savior, Jesus Christ. 

 

 

 

 
 

                      


